
From: Helena Amorim <

Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2024 12: 52 PM
To: Town Clerk< TownClerk@yorktownny. org>; Ed Lachterman< elachterman@yorktownny. org>; Sergio Esposito

sesposito@yorktownny. org>; Luciana Haughwout< lhaughwout@yorktownny. org>; Patrick Murphy
pmurphy@yorktownny.org>

Subject: Flouride

Good afternoon,

I wanted to express my sincere gratitude for the board' s decision to pause and amend the code for water fluoridation of
our town water. This way everyone has a choice and nobody is forced to ingest unknown amounts of this chemical.
What a relief not having to worry about this in our drinking, cooking, bathing water.
Thank you for not putting an unjust, outdated " rule" ahead of all of our town' s health and wellbeing.

Best regards,

Helena A.

Sent from Yahoo Mail for' Phone
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